Glenn Berry

From: Sarah Ng <ws.sarah.ng@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 15 October 2020 9:16 PM

To: Rory McPhillips

Cc: Glenn Berry

Subject: Re: Contamination Investigation Proposal Diamond Creek [our ref Q20-3640]

Good evening Rory,

Thank you so much for finalising the report so super quickly. | am so glad to have found you and Glenn in the
Diamond Creek Facebook group.
It's great to know the soil is ok.

Thank you again for your help and | will not hesitate to refer other people to use your service!

Cheers
Sarah

Sent from my iPhone

On 15 Oct 2020, at 9:01 pm, Rory McPhillips <rmcphillips@atmaenvironmental.com> wrote:

Good evening Sarah,

Please find attached our report for No. 3 (Lot 19) Vale Rd.
No evidence of gold mining related contamination identified.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks.

Rory McPhillips, CEnvP SC
Principal Environmental Scientist
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